
19th March 2021

Dear Students/Parents/Carers

Mock Catch Up/Tier Checks w/c 22nd March 2021

If you were due to sit a ‘mock catch up/tier check’ assessment week commencing 22nd March, please be
assured these are being rearranged for you.

You will receive an email early next week with the rearranged times. If you have ‘mock catch up/tier
check’ assessment week commencing 12th April these will be going ahead as planned.

If you have any queries, please email exams@brookvalegroby.com

Yours sincerely

Carol Hubbard
Deputy Headteacher
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